Dear PV Families,

In lieu of our Annual Color Run, Penn Valley will be participating in the Yes
You Can 5k this year! They are currently offering a reduced rate for
registration between 3/13 - 3/17! The event takes place on Sunday, April
28th. Registration includes a t-shirt and a medal! Let's make Penn Valley’s
presence at this event a great one! Here is the LINK to register.

Just make sure to select Penn Valley Elementary as your school when you
reqgister!

PTO


https://runsignup.com/Race/PA/Yardley/YesYouCan

